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Mr. Chairperson,

Israel expresses its gratitude and appreciation for the great efforts made by the
UNCITRAL Secretariat in adapting to the challenges posed by the COVID-19
pandemic. These efforts were evident in the organization of the two-part 2020
Commission Sessions in July and September, held for the first time in UNCITRAL’S






